
 

 

 

  
 

   
 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Memorandum to File 

Subject: Office of Inspector General Report of Investigation 17-05 – Closing Memorandum 

Date: September 12, 2017 

The Farm Credit Administration (FCA) Office of Inspector General (OIG) initiated an investigation on 
January 17, 2017, regarding allegations of reprisal and violations of Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act 
of 1973, 29 U.S.C. § 794d. The investigation was stayed pending authorization by the complainant for 
release of his/her name in conjunction with the OIG investigation. The OIG completed its investigation on 
September 12, 2017, and issued OIG Report of Investigation No. 17-05, finding the allegations 
unsubstantiated. By issuance of this Closing Memorandum, OIG Investigation No. 17-05 is closed. 

Wendy R. Laguarda 
Wendy R. Laguarda 
Inspector General 




